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Planning Update 
Over the past months, we have been working hard to progress plans for the 

Tadcaster Flood Alleviation Scheme. We are pleased to inform you that we 

successfully submitted our planning application to North Yorkshire Council. 

 

View towards Robin Hoods yard from St Marys Church. 
Visualisations from the Tadcaster Flood Alleviation Scheme Planning Application, ZG2024/1144/EIA 

The planning application is now open for public viewing and comment by the 

public of Tadcaster and the surrounding areas. The Environment Agency and 

North Yorkshire Council are now inviting people to have their say on the 

proposed scheme. 

All the detailed plans and supporting documents for the planning application can 

be found online on the North Yorkshire Council planning portal with a planning 

reference ZG2024/1144/EIA.  

The consultation period is open until the 6th January 2025 for this application. 

Comments can be submitted online through the planning portal or via email at 

planningcomments.sel@northyorks.gov.uk, and remember to include the 

planning reference number, your name, and your contact address 

If you have any questions you’d like to ask us about our proposed scheme or 

planning queries, we will be holding drop-in sessions at The Ark on for you to 

meet the project team. Details can be found on the attached poster.  

We look forward to seeing you there. 

  

https://public.selby.gov.uk/online-applications/caseDetails.do?caseType=Application&keyVal=SMF44INX0EX00
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